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PURPOSE:  
The High Point City Council has received a request from Brittano Group-KNova Film Capital to 
authorize up to $1,547,000 in performance-based incentives. The company proposes to expand and grow 
an operation at 614 West Green Drive and other south High Point locations with the utilization of 
Opportunity Zone funding. 
 
PROJECT & BACKGROUND:   
• Brittano Group – located at 521 West Green Drive – is involved in producing movie and streaming 

network content.  Brittano Group and KNova Film Capital plan to activate multiple properties in High 
Point’s Southwest Opportunity Zone and Small-Scale Manufacturing and Place-based economic 
development area.  The company and opportunity zone investors would acquire 614 West Green 
Drive and other south High Point properties. The building requires substantial upgrades, and there is 
possible new construction to support the projects. 

• The project is expected to be up to $100,000,000 for real and personal property improvements, 
investments in machinery and equipment, and operating capital – of which $65,000,000 is projected to 
be taxable.   

• There will be 120 plus jobs created at a $32,500 average annual wage.  The positions will include a 
management team and will also consist of positions in set construction, on-set and in-production 
positions working with film, sound, lighting, and craft services.   

• Locations in other states are being considered by the Opportunity Zone Fund investors. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
If the company meets the benchmarks outlined in its performance agreement, it could receive up to 
$1,547,000 in total, paid in installments. The source of that funding would be the City’s Economic 
Development Incentive Fund, which is funded by general and electric revenues. 

 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 
The High Point EDC staff recommends that the City Council: 
• authorize up to $1,547,000 in performance-based incentives for the Brittano Group- KNova Film 

Capital project; and 
• authorize the City Manager to execute a performance agreement with the company containing 

benchmarks for the company to achieve and a schedule for the payment of such financial incentives. 




